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1. Purpose 

Saint Louis University seeks to provide to the families of deceased students a meaningful symbol that reflects 
the achievements and legacy of the student and, at the same time, upholds academic and institutional 
integrity. To meet that need, colleges or schools may award a Posthumous Degree or an In-Memoriam Degree. 

2. Policy 

2.1. Consideration for a Posthumous Degree or an In-Memoriam Degree will be at the discretion of the 
Provost following these guidelines: 

2.1.1. The student was enrolled in the academic program. 

2.1.2. The student was in good academic standing. 

2.1.3. For a Posthumous Degree, the eligible student was: 

2.1.3.1. An undergraduate student and had completed a substantial portion – generally 80% - of 
the program requirements for the degree sought. 

2.1.3.2. A graduate or professional student pursuing a degree requiring a research product (i.e., 
dissertation, thesis, or research project) and completed the research proposal signed by 
each committee member and a significant portion of the dissertation, thesis or research 
project must have been reviewed by the committee and found to be acceptable at the 
time of the student’s death. PhD students must have been admitted to candidacy if 
applicable. 

2.1.3.3. A graduate or professional student pursuing a degree not requiring a research product, 
and completed a substantial portion – 



 

 

3.2.3. The Provost may choose to make this award to other individuals (such as previously enrolled 
students) in special circumstances.


